REMER AREA CHAMBER OF COMMERCE
MONTHLY MEETING MINUTES
October 20, 2020

OFFICERS PRESENT: Jon Karner, Mary Daugherty, Kim Schultz
MEMBERS PRESENT: Shem Daugherty, Sherri Berg, Kim Archer, Bob Ugstad, Su Ugstad, Bob
Stoeckel, Greg Meek, Amanda Copeland, Nancy Stefan

e Informal meeting called to order @ 5:57 pm by President Jon Karner

FINANCIAL REPORT:
no financial report given

LIBRARY REPORT:
no financial report given

SECRETARY REPORT:
no secretary report given

GAMBLING REPORT:
no gambling report given

MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE:

no report given

MAINTENANCE COMMITTEE:
no report given

NEW BUSINESS:
e Voting for Vice President for a 2 year term
o Greg Meek is the only name on the ballot
o option of write in
e Voting for Secretary for a 2 year term
o Amanda Copeland is the only name on the ballot
o option of write in
Ballots were submitted and counted with results as follows:
VICE PRESIDENT - Greg Meek, unanimous with 13 votes
SECRETARY - Amanda Copeland, unanimous with 13 votes
Greg accepted the position as VP, Amanda accepted the position as Secretary. Welcome aboard

guys!

e Second Harvest Food Banks will once again be doing a pop up food donation in the Remer
Depot parking lot. FREE TO ALL, first come first serve, until the food runs out. 1 box per
household. GREAT program and so glad we can be a location to help with the donations!

e Jon spoke about the new membership structure and how it will affect the 2021 year. We
will look to do the annual meeting in May as proposed but try to schedule it before fishing
opener. At that meeting, the Chamber will be voting on President & Treasurer positions.

e Jon will check with Cherie Frick on the Christmas Crawl 2020. Members present and
some community members have reached out and are really wanting it to continue this



year, socially distanced as much as possible. The tentative date will be Friday December
18, 2020. One member mentioned the need to make advertising for this event strictly for
members only and if other non-chamber members want to be included in the advertising,
they will have to pay a fee. Between the newspaper ad, flyers and handouts, it gets quite
spendy.

e Members present also inquired about Turkey BINGO and silent pie auction. All agreed
that this is a really fun time and should continue, socially distanced as much as possible.
Kim Archer reached out to The Source and they are willing to hold it there! Shem will call
BINGO again this year and the silent auction will also make a return, so get your baking
caps on and whip up some special treats! If you are willing to be a helper/money collector,
please let me know. The date for this event will be Sunday November 22, 2020.

e Su gave a big thank you to Up North Upholstery for hosting the 1st Business After Hours.
We will be looking for another business to host in February. If you are interested, please
let me know! Great time to find out about our chamber businesses and network with
fellow members.

NEXT MEETING
November 17, 2020 @ 5 PM
AT THE DEPOT

Submitted By:
Mary Daugherty
Chamber Secretary



